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On Wednesday, October 5th, Senator Robach had the opportunity to attend an open
house at the General Motors Holdings Plant on Lexington Avenue in Rochester. The
open house was a way to say thank you to our community for the support that the
company has received. Thousands of people took advantage of the open house to
see many of the products made right here in our back yard. It was great to meet so
many of the employees and see the members of our community who came out to
support this open house.


